
An Ode to Cumbria Collaborative Working 

 

 

This is a story of collaborative working 

Between CHIS and antenatal screening 

 

We met at meetings and even a workshop 

To better understand each other’s job 

 

We tackled the pathway of Hepatitis B 

And we have done the same for the BCG 

 

NBBS and improved Data flow 

Keeps each other in the know 

 

Our two organisations will soon become one 

But for us the hard work is already done 

 

We will continue to work, strive and test 

To ensure our children always receive the best 
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